
Town Of Lovell 
 Selectmen’s meeting minutes July 12, 2011 
 
Attendance- Turf Ramsden, Bob Drew and Stephen Goldsmith. Larry Fox and Tom 
Mckenzie were also present.  
 

1. We accepted last week’s minutes. Turf made the motion Steve seconded it, all 
voted in favor. 

 
2. We discussed the center fire station building and the maintenance needs for that 

building. 
 

3. We signed the warrant after questioning some items. 
 

4. We discussed the Cushman Pond Dam hoists. Everything is completed. 
 

5. We received a newsletter from Shoreland Zoning. 
 

6. We received a routine notice from Time Warner. 
 

7. We received an election notice from MMA. 
 

8. We received some information about property tax training. 
 

9. We reviewed the thank you letter that was sent by LIPPC to the Ram Island 
Foundation for their generous gift. 
 

10. Larry informed us that the tractor is being repaired. The 5th wheel connection is 
not working properly. 
 

11. The new Town Truck is not in as yet. We will be getting a 2012. 
 

12. The Town will be driving a point for the wash station and installing the well tiles. 
 

13. We discussed the parking of a trailer at the Narrows beach as well as the boats at 
the North End. We will discuss the boat issue with the Lake Patrol officer. 
 

14. Larry will be getting a price for grinding the wood pile. 
 

15. The Planning Board would like to update the Comprehensive Plan. We suggested 
that form a committee and we will budget for this in 2012. 
 

16. We discussed the problem with dog excrement at public places and the need to 
put up some signs to address this. Larry will get some prices. 
 

17. Adjourned at 8:49. 


